
Hospitility V2

https://www.vision6.com.au/em/message/email/view.php?id=1191756&a=71027&k=VNklUS2oaSKG3E4KdWY0FQ3lDj2fAg-4eBpaAr7evbo[16/11/2020 2:37:01 PM]

LEAP Project Update                    No.5 | September, 2020

How 2020 has gone so far...

Giinagay everyone ('Hello' in Gumbaynggirr)

  



https://www.crrh.jcu.edu.au/conferences/are-you-remotely-interested-conference/


mailto:leap@jcu.edu.au
https://uni-sydney.zoom.us/j/98333184461
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in local care delivery? A number of LEAP partners have agreed to be involved in the preliminary discussions, and a round table is scheduled for 8th

October, 2020. For more information, please email: leap@jcu.edu.au

Yaarri yarraang, Quitaysha ('Goodbye' in Gumbaynggirr)

As you may have heard, Quitaysha is heading back home to beautiful Kalkaringi in the Northern

Territory. Quitaysha feels privileged to have worked with both our WOMB and LEAP Team and is

beyond grateful for the learning opportunities, but mostly making the life-long friends within the

team. She will stay connected until the end of the year at half day per week where she will still hold

connections with the services that she has supported, and continue to work on the

Facilitators interviews paper. Quitaysha will also be present the Facilitators interviews online at the

'Are you remotely interested' conference at the end of September, following the great news

that her abstract has been accepted! She is past deadly, but we all knew that :-) 

More information

If you have questions or would like more information about anything you have read in this LEAP Project Update, please go to our website at 

www.jcu.edu.au/TheLeapProject or email us at leap@jcu.edu.au

If you no longer wish to receive this Update please email leap@jcu.edu.au and your details will be removed from the distribution list.

The Leveraging Effective Ambulatory Practices (LEAP) Project is co-led by Dr Veronica Matthews and Professor Sarah Larkins and funded by the

National Health and Medical Research Council of Australia (1148660)

The LEAP Project is a partnership between: 

mailto:leap@jcu.edu.au
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fprotect-au.mimecast.com%2Fs%2F8ZOuCVARKgCOz19rIOqjJ_%3Fdomain%3Djcu.edu.au&data=02%7C01%7Ctalah.laurie%40jcu.edu.au%7C789301e13e16413b7a1008d8133f01c8%7C30a8c4e81ecd4f148099f73482a7adc0%7C0%7C0%7C637280508638221821&sdata=dISHSGsIOworPq6EQh2vXRluMB6%2ByTXM7JB8S6ISLaU%3D&reserved=0
https://app.dimensions.ai/details/grant/grant.7876996
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We acknowledge Australian Aboriginal People and Torres Strait Islander People as the first inhabitants of the nation, and acknowledge Traditional Owners of the lands where our staff and students live, learn and work.
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